
DDMS P OBUL REDDY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

          RELEASE OF GATI VAHINI – NEWSLETTER (Inaugural Edition) 

 

The school released  the first edition of its  bi-annual newsletter “Gati Vahini” on the 28
th

 of 

November 2020. The term “Gati” represents the pace with which the readers absorb the 

essence of the newsletter and also how swiftly it will set several trends in the archives of 

school history. Our honourable Chairman Shri SV Rao,  principal Ms Latha Shankar, the 

Vice Principals,Headmistresses, Teachers and members of the Editorial Board were present 

for the release of the newsletter.  

The Corona virus pandemic had posed several challenges 

with the making of the newsletter, but with the help of all 

the teachers and students involved, the editorial team was 

able to come up with the first edition of Gati Vahini. The 

newsletter comprises of the events, creative art and 

writing by the students and other important information 

about the school from April till October. 

 Our Chairman Shri SV Rao, in his address to the 

gathering, said  that our school was a pioneer in the matter of making newsletters, especially 

during these trying times. The making of the newsletter was a learning experience for 

everybody involved, and 

the Editorial team hopes 

that everyone enjoys the 

first edition of Gati 

Vahini! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


